Dear Parents of Incoming 6th Graders,

To help our office staff ensure incoming students have a complete schedule at the start of the 19-20 school year, we ask that families designate which performance music program(s) their child intends to participate in. In addition to offering a continuation of the band and orchestra programs offered in elementary school, students can also enroll in choral music. If interested, students may select one instrumental program as well as choral music.

Kennedy students who enroll in any performance music group attend two whole grade rehearsals two times a week. These rehearsals take place during supervised study. In addition, band and orchestra students attend a weekly sectional lesson in which they are pulled from another class on a rotating schedule.

Please complete the form below and return to your child's 5th grade classroom teacher or the Kennedy main office by **Friday, May 10**th.

Thank you,		
Brian Valek		
Principal		
Kennedy Junior High School		
bvalek@naperville203.org		
	Kennedy Junior High School	

Kennedy Junior High School
Performance Music Registration
2019-2020

Student name:		ID #:	
Elementary school:			
Instrument played ir	n 5 th grade:	Years of experience:	
Please identify which program(s) your student will be participating in as a 6 th grader: o Band o Chorus o Orchestra o Band and Chorus o Orchestra and Chorus			
	(Parent signature)	(Date)	

Please return this form to your student's elementary school or the Kennedy main office by Friday, May 10th.